
 

Dear Alums,   
Please share your information with us!  The CNED department strives to build lifelong relationships and as alumni you are the 
core of our department.  By sharing information (both personally and professionally) you not only stay connected to students, 
faculty, and other alumni, but it allows you to network, and your information is helpful to students  currently enrolled in our 
department.  You might say that it is one way of informal mentoring!  Please share your current activities, both personal and 


